
 
 

 

 
 
 
22nd January 2020 
 
 
 
Deputy Stephen Donnelly,  
Dáil Eireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2. 
 
 
 
 
PQ 52243/19 
“To ask the Minister for Health the number of nursing positions vacant in the Children's 
Health Ireland Hospital Group as of 6 December 2019”. 
 
 
 
 
Dear Deputy Donnelly, 
 
I refer to your parliamentary question above to which I have been asked to provide a 
response and I apologise for the delay in reverting to you. 
 
I can confirm that there were 24 nurse vacancies in CHI Crumlin and 15 nurse vacancies in 
CHI Temple Street. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

 
_______________________ 
Joe Gannon 
Chief Operations Officer 
Children’s Health Ireland 
Email: coo@nchg.ie 
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